
Deacons & Elders 

will meet


 February 6th

6:30 PM & 7:00 PM


Office Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM & Friday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM - (540)949-8670

E-Mail: office@westwaynesboro.com Website: www.westwaynesboro.com 


YouTube: West Waynesboro Church of Christ

Facebook: West Waynesboro Church of Christ 


OUR MISSION: Pointing People To Jesus


OUR VISION: To build disciples of Christ that will develop 
disciples of Christ and to be a church that is pursuing God, 
extending compassion and building community. 
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Waynesboro 

Witness
2024
Your Change Can Change Lives! 

Baby bottles are available in the lobby. 
You can support the ministry of 

Comfort Care Women’s Health by 
taking one home and filling it with loose 

change. Once full, return it to the lobby or the church office 
by Sunday, February 18th. * For more information on how 

Comfort Care helps change lives, visit supportCC.org. 

Widow/Widower Luncheon

Sunday, February 18th, following the 
worship service.  Please sign up at the 

Information Counter/ Mickey Center. We 
will be eating out this year.  Transportation will be provided.
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Member’s Moments office@westwaynesboro.com

1.Sr. Minister candidate Dan Nicksich &   
his wife Donna visited Waynesboro on 
January 24th.


2. They stopped and took a tour of the 
church and parsonage.


3. An informal meeting was held. We 
provided several materials for his     
review, such as budget information, 
WWCC mission, vision and core values 
statement, Bylaws, etc.


4.We hope to be able to invite Dan back for 
a weekend to guest preach for us in the 
coming weeks.


For the Elders,

Albert Taillon


Chairman

Sr. Minister Job Search Update

Help from the Gray Area


From Proverbs 16:31 it says,  “Gray hair is a crown of glory; it is gained in a 

righteous life.” Over the years at luncheons and invites I have chatted with both 

men and women who are retired and beyond, and I’ve noticed that many think 

they’ve lost their place in society as well as the church. 


But guess what? God never placed an expiration date on serving him. There is no 

moment until our last breath that we aren’t to live our lives for his glory. Our 

church body needs you. We need the gifts and unique life experience of all 

generations. And there is something particularly helpful to our church family that 

points to God’s faithfulness when you continue to serve, even if the ways you 

serve have changed across the years.


As Psalm 92:14–15 expresses it, “They still bear fruit in old age; they are ever full 

of sap and green, to declare that the LORD is upright; he is my rock, and there is 

no unrighteousness in him.” 


Sometimes you may not feel that your church wants you to serve. But I will tell 

you differently, you are loved and needed. Our church members may not always 

be good at expressing this, but most of us want to grow in communicating our 

love for you and in helping you find ways to serve in the church body. It is a 

blessing for a young Christian to be able to follow in your footsteps and to be 

encouraged by a senior who has already been there. 


Anonymous
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Faith Promise 
Mission


Commitments

Thank you to everyone who made a Faith 
Promise Missions Commitment for 2024.


Total committed is $23,460.00!

Free Daily 

Devotional Books


The current quarter of the

“Our Daily Bread” devotional books are 

available at the Information Counter in the 
lobby. For a daily blessing from God’s Word, 

pick one up and enjoy!

Spiritual Growth Resources

Christian Standard: The Christian 
Standard is a bi-monthly magazine 

and is an excellent resource for any believer 
desiring spiritual growth, especially leaders.
The current and previous issues of the Christian 
Standard are available on the resource wall in 
the church lobby and at ChristianStandard.com. 
The Lookout: is a wonderful Bible Study tool for 
any believer who desires to grow in their 
understanding and practice of God’s Word.
The Lookout is available online: lookoutmag.com

Have A Prayer Request?

As a church, we would love to 
join with you in lifting up your 
request or concern to our Great 
God! If you have a prayer 
request, you can call or email 
the office, or let us know on the 
back of your Connection Card. 
Note: If you would like it shared 
with the church, please check 
the box, 

“I would like this prayer request 
printed on the 
weekly prayer list.”

Stay Connected!
     Sermons, updates, newsletters

     and more can be found on
 our website:  

                         westwaynesboro.com

Ladies Bible Study Group  

All Ladies Are Invited!


This group meets on Thursdays, from 

10:30 AM to 12:00 PM in the Fellowship 
Hall. They started a study of 

the Sermon on the Mount.


                       Baptism 


Whether you are just deciding to follow 
Christ or have been following Christ for 
years, if you have never been baptized, 

baptism is for you! If you would like to take 
this next step, come forward during the 

invitation at the end of the service, email 
office@westwaynesboro.com, call the 

church office or indicate your desire on

 your connection card. 


Acts 2:38, “…Repent and be baptized every one of 
you…

              Prayer Breakfasts

Men will meet @ Golden Corral 


Saturday, February 10th @ 8:00 AM. 

All men are welcome! 


 Ladies will meet @ Panera Bread 

Saturday, February 10th @ 9:00 AM. 


All ladies are welcome!

 Caring Connections-
Grief Support Group

 
Will meet on Wednesday,

   February 14th @ The Barn @ 1:00 PM. 
        Questions?  Contact Judy Forehand 

@ 540-241-0839.

 Helping Hands 
Food Pantry

Our food pantry is 
open every 2nd & 4th 

Monday from 9:30-11:30 
AM. Donations can be 

placed in the bin, located 
by the restrooms.

          Missions Team              
Meeting                             

Tuesday, February 27th             
@ 7:00 PM

      

ONLINE & MOBILE GIVING 

AVAILABLE


We offer Gyve as an online or mobile giving 
option. You can give online through our 
website or by downloading the free Gyve 
App.


To download the App:

• Download Gyve from Google Play,


the  iTunes Store or scan the 
QR code.

Winter Weather 
Cancellations 

If the decision is 
made to cancel Sunday 

services, it will be posted on 
WHSV-TV 3 (Harrisonburg), 
NBC 29 (Charlottesville) and 

our Facebook page.

      Invite Cards 
Blue invitation cards are 
available to you in the lobby 
and at the Information 
Counter, as a tool to invite 
people 

to church.

Please pick up as many as 
you would like and keep them 
in a convenient place, as God 
provides you opportunities.
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Serving in February:

PREPARING COMMUNION      

Diana Kincaid


USHERS	 	     

Tim Simpson & Lewis Gurkin


GREETERS                              

Debbie McCracken 


NURSERY (Infant - 2)

February 4th: Penny Critzer

February 11th: Drema Rickard

February 18th: Barbara Zimmerman 

                         & Miranda Harris    

February 25th: Tina Critzer & 

                         Rodney Yankey


WEE WORSHIP (Preschool)

1st Sunday - Bev Hite

2nd Sunday - Mary Donna Beardsworth

3rd Sunday - Kelly Price

4th Sunday - Brenda Taillon

CHILDREN’S CHURCH (Elementary)

Tracy Dunlap


COMMUNION SERVERS

Team 2:Dick Moyer, Ron Ball, Jeff Gurkin, 
Mike Harlow, Tim Simpson, Roger Slack

           

   Sunday School 9:15 AM

Worship 10:30 AM  


Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 9-3 & Friday 9-12 


WEST WAYNESBORO 

CHURCH OF CHRIST

2212 CORTLAND ST.


WAYNESBORO, VA 22980


Phone:(540)949-8670

Email: office@westwaynesboro.com


Website:

WWW.WESTWAYNESBORO.COM


Newsletter Preferences

This newsletter can be picked up at the Information 

Counter/Mickey Center in the church lobby, viewed 
on the church website or received by email. To 
receive by email, contact the church office or indicate 
your desire on your Connection Card.
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